From: Moore, James T CIV USARMY CENAN (USA;

To: Heaton, Charles H Jr CIV USARMY CEHNC (USA); Hodges, Barry A CIV USARMY CEHNC (USA)
Cc:

Subject: MN: Seneca OB Grounds 2019 LTM Report

Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:45:34 AM

FYI

----- Original Message-----

From: Sweet, Melissa L (DEC) [mailto:melissa sweet@dec ny gov]
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Moore, James T CIV USARMY CENAN (USA) <James T Moore@usace army mil>

Cc: Morse, Bob <Morse Bob@epa gov>; Sergott, Mark S (HEALTH) <mark sergott@health ny gov>;_

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Re: Seneca OB Grounds 2019 LTM Report

Jim,

The DEC has reviewed the Draft 2019 Annual Long-Term Monitoring Report for the OB Grounds at the Seneca Army Depot (Site No 850006), dated April 2020 We support the USEPA's
comment from May 11, 2020 on this report and accept the report given that any recommendations carried out are in compliance with the Record of Decision Please contact me should you have any
questions

Thank You,
Melissa

Melissa L Sweet, PE

Project Manager, Division of Environmental Remediation

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

625 Broadway, 12th Floor, Albany, NY 12233-7015

P: (518) 402-9614 | F: (518) 402-9627 | melissa sweet@dec ny gov <mailto:melissa sweet@dec ny gov>
Blockedhttps://urldefense proofpoint com/v2/url?u=http-3A__ www dec ny gov&d=DwIFAg&c=Nwf-

pp4xtYReOsCRVMS_LWHS54joYF7EKmrYIdfxIql0&r=yyUUsfmSf7di0mexm6ArsK17ewVKTiRf4FtIqQNnY 0Zo&m=12_kgMqQEOwphsCSGZoAelnw9ImDDsbI8cHNU7WQeBlo&s=sVbOx9ycR-
4z1.8Q62zjK70z504muUjkBAj3_2kSWhKIE&e= <Blockedhttp://www dec ny gov/>

From: Morse, Bob <Morse Bob@epa gov>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 2:09 PM

To: Moore, James T CIV USARMY CENAN (USA) <James T Moore@usace army mil>; || | | A

Cc: Sweet, Melissa L (DEC) <melissa sweet@dec ny gov>
Subject: Seneca OB Grounds 2019 LTM Report

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or unexpected emails

Jim and Beth,

Hope you guys are safe and healthy EPA has reviewed the Seneca Army Depot OB Grounds 2019 LTM Report  We have one comment on the Report

An alternative recommendation made in the report is that in the future, the cap and creek inspections would be performed as part of the annual SEDA LUC inspections, and that groundwater
sampling at the OB Grounds would be performed every 5 years at the time of the 5-year review EPA agrees with this recommendation, with the clarification that the cap and creek inspections and
groundwater monitoring are still requirements of the OB Grounds ROD  If the Army wishes to do away with the inspections, groundwater monitoring, and groundwater restriction, then an
additional decision document such as an ESD would be required

Please let me know if you have any questions Thank you Stay safe and healthy

Bob

Bob Morse

Remedial Project Manager

USEPA Region 2

Superfund and Emergency Management Division
Federal Facilities Section

290 Broadway 18th Floor

New York, NY 10007-1866

Phone: Office (212) 637-4331



Cell: 908-581-3791





